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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Thursday 27th July   Kahikatea Trip to Parliament  - Room 8  
Tomorrow    Parent/Teacher/ Child Conferences – school finishes at 12:30pm 
Tuesday 1st August   Parent/Teacher/ Child Conferences – school finishes at 12:30pm 
Friday 4th August   Disco Years 1-6 and then 7&8  
 
Kia ora tātou 
 
Parent/Teacher/Student/Conferences – tomorrow, 27 July and Tuesday, 1 August  

Thank you to everyone who have booked a time to meet with the teachers this week and next 
week to discuss the mid-year report. It is always very beneficial for the children to show off and 
talk about their work and we appreciate everyone taking the time to do this. If you have not 
managed to make a time yet, please use the link below to book in for next week.  
 

Interviews are presently closed and will reopen on Friday morning. 
 
Tuesday 1st August 2.00pm – 7.40pm (end of last interview) 
During the 20-minute conference, your children will share samples of their work with you and explain their 
earning progress. We are using the online booking system again this year. If you go 
to http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code, type in the code terde, fill in the boxes and book your times. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet or are having difficulties, please contact the office. Siblings can be 
supervised in the library. School will finish at 12.30pm on these days and After School Care will operate from 
12.40pm ONLY for children normally enrolled on these days. Contact Raewyn 
on afterschoolcare@paremata.school.nz.  
 
Year 7/8 Parliament Trip 
Being election year, the Year 7/8's are visiting Parliament this week to have a tour and find out how it all 
works in the Beehive. Many thanks to Becky and her team for organising this excellent excursion as the 
tamariki will no doubt get a lot out of it. 
 
Chocolate Fundraiser 
A huge thank you to all the families who have been selling chocolates as part of our fundraising programme. 
Sales are going well so please keep up the great work as the more chocolates we sell, the more money we 
raise.  
 
New Sun Shades 
Ian, our legendary caretaker is installing new shade pergolas on the junior deck over the next week. These 
have been purchased using money raised at our school quiz night and will offer great sun protection during 
the school day. Many thanks to Katie and the Parentlink team for all their fundraising efforts with this 
venture. 
 
 
Nga mihi nui - Matua Bryce 



WHITTAKER’S CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER  
Thanks for your ongoing support with this fundraiser. We would appreciate it if you could 
send in your money to pay for your boxes of chocolates.  We are hoping to have all the 
money in by Friday 4th August.   Each box sold is $72.00. 

Payments can be made online into our bank account 12 3254 0048796 00 – please put your child’s name 
and chocolate as reference. Payment can also be made in cash and by eftpos at the office. 
 

 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB – Issue No.  5 – Order Online - Due Friday 28th July  
 
 

 
NETBALL  
 
 Netball Draw for this Saturday 29nd July 

OUR TEAM PLAYING TIME COURT 
Paremata Panthers Papakowhai Thunder 9:00am Court 3 
Paremata Pumas Plimmerton HotShots 9.00am Court 4 
Paremata Pipis Discovery Tornadoes 11:00am Court 1 
Paremata Pulse Discovery Ferns 12:55pm Court 3 
Paremata Pythons Hampton Hill Jump Shots 12:55pm Court 2 
Paremata Pearls Discovery Magic 1:40pm Court 3 
Paremata Sapphires Discovery Legends 1:40pm Court 4 
Paremata Panthers Tawa Tornadoes 2:25pm Court 3 

 
Netball Timekeeping 5 August 
We really need all netball team parents to help for an hour at the last Netball Timekeeping for 2023 - 5 Aug 
(Not this Saturday but next week).  Can we get 15 people to help across the day 8.15am to 4pm (only had 
three offers so far). This covers both the senior and junior netball teams. 
 We need the following time slots filled: 
 

8.15am - 9.05am 

8.55am - 10.00am 

9.55am - 11.10am 

11.05am - 12.15pm 

12.10 - 1.15pm 

1.10pm - 2.15pm 

2.10pm - 3.15pm 

3.10pm - 4.00pm finish & pack down 
 
- Friday, 4 August - pick up of netball gear from Tawa (large car required) 
- Saturday, 5 August - collection of netball gear 4pm – return to Tawa on Monday 7 August school hours  
    (large car required) 
 
Handover and training will be given beforehand, so it doesn’t matter if you haven’t done it before. Please 
contact Jo Gibbs on parematagibbs@orcon.net.nz to advise the times you are free.  
First in first choice of time slot.     Thank You 

 



 
PAREMATA SCHOOL DISCO – FRIDAY 4TH AUGUST 

 
Junior Disco, Years 1 to 6 - 5.30pm – 7pm 
Senior Disco, Years 7 & 8 - 7.30pm – 9pm 

 
Please note parents of Year 1 students are required to stay.  
Year 2-8 students can be dropped off after signing in and leaving an 
emergency contact number. 
 
Pre-pay at the office now - $5.00 per child or pay directly into school 
bank account 12 3254 0048796 00 with child’s name and disco as 
reference. 
 
Bring extra cash on the night for pizza slices, nachos, snacks, drinks, 
as well as ‘glow’ items to add to the fun! 
We are super excited to announce that DJ Joe has been sponsored by 
the amazing Extreme Dance studio Paremata.  So, brush up on those 
dance moves as there will be plenty of dance competitions with 
prizes. 
 
If you are available to help on the night or have any questions, please 
email Anna McCausland at anna.mccausland@xtra.co.nz. 
https://www.facebook.com/events/1714282775687820 
 
 
EXTREME DANCE STUDIO – are a not like any other dance studio… the difference is Extreme! 

Experience the magic of dance at their Paremata dance school.  Get started with a free 
trial lesson today!  Whether your goal is to reach the world stage or simply to build new 
skills, they have a program for you.  Here are six reasons why you should get in touch 

with them.  1-Learn to dance, 2-Family friends & social, 3-Perform on stage, 4-Beautiful 
modern studios, 5- Great for kids, 6-Strive for excellence. 
Email info@extremedance.co.nz or phone 04 237 5662 and tell them Paremata school sent 
you!  https://www.facebook.com/extremedancenz/  5 Paremata Crescent, Paremata. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PANTS REQUIRED 
During winter we have children who fall over in puddles/mud and we require spare pants 
onsite so they can change.  If you have any track pants size about 8-12 that you can donate to 
the school, we would appreciate it.  

 
  



  

 

 
 
ARTYFARTY KIDS - TERM 3 Bookings Are Open Now!!!  
 
WHAT’S NEW!!! 
 
 'The Art of Vincent van Gogh' - Mondays @ 5.00pm - for all ages (5 - 13 years)  
 ' Drawing Robots' - Wednesdays @ 5.00pm (5 - 13 years) 
 ' Under The Sea' - Saturdays @ 9.30am (5 - 10 years) 
 ' The Magic of Mother Nature' - Saturdays @ 11.00am (10 - 15 years) 
 
Please contact office.artyfartykids@gmail.com for further information. 
 
 
DISPATCH ADMINISTRATOR | FIXED TERM, PART TIME 

HazardCo are looking for a Dispatch Administrator to pack and 
dispatch their customer orders from now until Christmas.  This is 
a fixed term, part time role with an expectation to work roughly 3 
hours per day, 3 days a week (9 hours per week) at their beautiful Mana office in Porirua.   

Interested in finding out more?  Email Phil Husbands for more information including a copy of the Job 
Description.  Phil can be reached via email (phil@hazardco.com). More info on our school noticeboard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can be contacted for more information using any of the 
following methods: 
  
More information: 
 https://trials.mrinz.ac.nz/surveys/?s=7TKDWXJ4NC 
 
Our study website:   
https://www.mrinz.ac.nz/currently-recruiting/startcare 
 
Email: MRINZ: startcare@mrinz.ac.nz; P3 
Kapiti: SonjaD@p3research.co.nz 
 
Telephone: MRINZ: +64 4 805 0201 / 027 665 8448; P3 
Kapiti: +64 4 908 1001 
 


